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As a DC resident for the last 19 years and with 18 years of experience in intellectual property (IP) 
law—both at the USPTO and in private practice—I am committed to strengthening and advancing 
DC’s IP community. I am passionate about everything DC and IP, and I am dedicated to fostering a 
more collaborative, informed, and forward-thinking environment. If elected, I will work with the 
Steering Committee team to enhance and expand professional development and networking 
opportunities and other events at the DC Bar, continue to advocate for clear and effective policies in 
IP, and work to further improve collaboration and an open dialogue in our community. I would be 
honored to have your support. 

 
 


